
 
 
 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
 

Spruce Grove - Woodhaven Middle School  

 

 
Residents, 

This notice is to inform you that construction work to modernize Woodhaven Middle School is 

underway.  We will make every effort to minimize disruption within the community, however we 

do anticipate that you may see increased traffic and limited parking in the area during construction 

hours.  

We expect the Woodhaven Middle School construction project will be completed by spring 2021. 

If you have any questions or concerns during this construction period, please contact:  

Lindsay Burk, E.I.T. 

Project Manager, Learning Facilities Branch, Capital Projects Delivery, Alberta Infrastructure 

ph: 780-638-4474  

email: Lindsay.Burk@gov.ab.ca 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 


